From: Amy Supple [mailto:supplea@hammescosports.com]

Sent: Wednesday, December 16, 2009 1:55 PM

To: Martin, Al; Murphy, Brad

Cc: Mendoza, Mario

Subject: Tonight's Meeting

Αl,

This note is to confirm that we will not be pursuing initial approval from the UDC commission this evening.

Thank you.

Amy Supple
Development Director
Hammes Company
22 East Mifflin Street
Suite 800
Madison, Wisconsin 53703
Phone: 608-274-7447
Fax: 608-274-7442
supplea@hammescosports.com

PLEASE VISIT THE WEBSITE FOR THE EDGEWATER REDEVELOPMENT - <u>WWW.EDGEWATER2012.COM</u> FOR MORE INFORMATION ON THE PROJECT <u>AND TO REGISTER YOUR SUPPORT ON THE E-PETITION.</u>

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This message is intended only for the use of the individual or entity to whom it is addressed and may contain information that is privileged, confidential and exempt from disclosure under applicable law. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, or the employee or agent responsible for delivering the message to the intended recipient, any review, dissemination, distribution or duplication of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender immediately by reply e-mail and destroy all copies of the original message. Thank you.